
I hope none of you got pinched on St Patrick's Day! I am as always concerned 
about your well-being!

What a busy time for our guild! Turn in deadline for the show is the 20th. I was so proud to hear that 
everyone really stepped up and registered their quilts--a total of 274!

There is stil l t ime to turn in items for the Stock the Shop and Ways and Means. Carol Parrish and Sandi Vetter will be at 
the meeting on the 26th to pick up your items. Our country store should be 
terrif ic!

Bring your small quilts for the auction to 
Therese Ramsey. Be sure to f il l out the form 
that goes with it.

There are also many opportunities for 
volunteering so catch Joe Ann Reaves at the 
sign-up table at the meeting. She will be 
happy to pencil you in. 

Sell those donation quilt t ickets and be sure 
to remember to turn in money to Barb 
Hancock.

Be sure to remember string quilts for Paula Mariedaughter for that display.

Whew! Lots to do!

We are now less than a month away from the quilty happiness which is our 
amazing quilt show. In 1990 I got some quilt blocks from my mother's cedar 
chest and decided to put them together for a quilt. I KNEW NOTHING ABOUT 
QUILTING! I saw a f lyer for a quilt show in Springf ield and I went. I believe it 
was in a church. I was blown away by the show and the community who had 
produced it. I wanted to be a part of it. We soon moved west of Tulsa and I 
found the Green Quilters' Guild. My life has not been the same. Our quilt show 
accomplishes many things--it raises money for our programs, allows us an 
outlet to share our creative projects, and encourages us to stretch our talents 
and learn new techniques. But most importantly we share our love of quilt ing 
and our sense of community. I don't know if  I would have ever f inished that 
f irst quilt if  I had not walked into that l itt le quilt show. I certainly would not 
have found this community I love. I think of this every time I work at a quilt 
show. 

Your very own St. Patrick (although I don't chase snakes),

Kathy
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The Q.U.I.L.T. Guild of Northwest Arkansas

Q.U.I.L.T.   Meet ing:

mar ch  26t h

7:00 PM
St . Thomas' episcopal  

chur ch

spr ingdal e 
mar ch 

bir t hdays 

br ing  
snacks

Greetings to my Litt le Green Leprechauns,



Mar ch

bir t hdays

LoVina Payton
Adele Atha
Susie Aldridge
David M oran
Lora Ann Neill
Diana Gilchrist
Pamela Adamson
Lou M cClellan

1
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10
11
19
20
21

Cal endar

may 28TH
"Air ing of the Qui l ts"

2015

Mar ch 26t h

Apr il  10t h- 11t h
Tomorrow's Heir looms XV   
2015 Quilt Show sponsored     
by Q.U.I .L.T. Guild of NWA

"Now  What? - Finishing School 
for  Your  Qui l t" presented by 
Qui l t Show  Judge Kate Eelkema

Apr il  23r d
Show  Hoopla and "Loose & 
Wacky Qui lting presented by 
Li la Rostenberg:

may 28TH
Kids Qui l t Workshop

MARCH  MEETING

SPEAKER: 
KATE  EELKEMA

"Now W hat? - Fin ishing School  for  Your  Qui l t"

Kate Eelkema is a NQA Certif ied Judge as well as the 
judge for our 2015 Quilt Show. Kate enjoyed a 

career as an elementary media specialist, sharing 
great l iterature with hundreds of students every 

week. Today she continues her love for books but 
also her love for quilt ing by giving lectures on 
judging to area guilds, judging quilt shows and 

trying to get a litt le quilt ing done.

VENDOR:

PIECE OF HEAVEN

MOUNTAINBURG, AR

Find us on:
quiltguildnwa.edublogs.org

Q.U.I.L.T. Guild of Northwest Arkansas

NWA Quilters



The Top 5 Names are IN! 

We had almost 140 names submitted for  the 
Name the Newsletter  Contest! Wow ! How  

exci ting!! Thanks to al l  of those that par ticipated;  
you came up w ith some great names!

The 140 names have since been lovingly 
nar rowed dow n for  us by members of the board 
(thank you!). Below  are the five (5) names that 
have stood the test of multiple rounds of voting.

As the Bobbin Turns

The Needle's Eye

Pins & Needles

Q.U.I .L.T. Quips

Thread Notes

Be ready to vote for  your  favor ite at this 
month's meeting! Winning name (& ow ner !) 

w i l l  be r evealed in the Apr i l  newsletter. Winner  
w i l l  also r eceive a $25 Hancock Gift Card,         

my tr eat!

SUNSHINE 
AND 
SHADOWS

Ann Rober ts' husband has moved back into the apar tment 
and is doing better  

Donna Murray's husband, Jim, came through the hear t cath 
well

Jo Ann Collier 's husband had gall  bladder  surger y

* Name the
New sletter  
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Thank You
Dear Members of  Q.U.I .L.T. of  NWA,

Thank you for your generous gi f t  to aid in 
the purchase of  new chai rs in our par i sh 
hal l . The church great ly appreciates your 
gi f t . New chai rs are being ordered!

Sincerely,

The Congregat ion

P.S. The note card qui l t  was b-e-a-u-t -i -f -u-l !

Come and join us in making quilts for 
worthy kids! 

Bring your sewing machines and everything else 
you might need to work on a project. We have 
lots of fabric and rolls of batting. If  you have a 

pattern that is easy and fast bring it. We will see 

what we can get done!  Bring snacks or your 
lunch. We usually have lots of soft drinks and 

snacks too. 

Start a quilt at the workshop, finish a 
project you have started or just come and 

visit with us!

We have a great t ime! If  you have any questions 
or ideas, please call either Janice Berry or Lou 

McClellan. 

Kids Quilt 
Workshop 

Saturday, May 2, 2015 
9am -  5pm

Northwest Technical Institute (NTI ), Springdale



Raffle Account to date                   $3,230.02 

Income   

Raff le ticket sales                                  $542.00 

TOTAL Income                     $542.00 

Ending total in Raffle Account                  $3,772.02

 Money Market Account                  $5,676.06

 Interest for Feb                                        $0.46 

Total MM Acct                    $5,676.52 

Checking Account                   $14,233.07

 Income   

TOTAL Income                                       $0.00 

Expense   

Annual Raff le license              $90.00

Quilt Show judge transportation             $651.20

 Program- dinner January              $18.44

Super Saturday Sew-In room              $50.00 

   TOTAL Expenses           $809.64

Ending Total in Checking Account     $13,423.43

 TOTAL OF ALL 3 ACCOUNTS $22,871.97 

February 1, 2015 to February 28, 2015

submit t ed by bar bar a hamer nik

FINANCIAL REPORT
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2015 -  2017
SLATE OF OFFICERS
President: Kathy Garringer

Vice President : David Moran

Secretary: Rose Lawrence

Treasurer: Rosanna Juergens

Quilt  Show Chair : Roxanne Birchard

NEEDED
The Bed Turning 

Committee is in need of 
three (3) quilt racks to 

hang our honorees' quilts 
in the Quilt Show. 

Please see Jo Ann Collier if  

you are able to help. 



By the time you get this newsletter, one important quilt 
show deadline will have passed ? March 6th, Quilt 
registration! We had 274 quilts registered! Woo 
Hoo!!!! Good job everybody!!  We have nine Challenge 
quilts registered so we meet the minimum number to be 
sent to the Ultimate Quilt Challenge for 2016.  We are 
unable to send it to the 2015 challenge because THEIR 
deadline is March 23rd. We won?t even get our quilts 
judged until March 24th. Therefore, we will enter them in 
the 2016 challenge. 

The last deadline is 5:00 p.m. March 20, 2015. All quilts 
must be delivered to a designated drop-off  location. 
There are SEVERAL drop-off  locations. I?m sure there is 
one near you. 

Now that all the quilts for the show have hit their 
deadline, you have time now to make another quilt for 
the small quilt auction!! 

There is stil l t ime to take the raff le quilt to other 
functions you participate in outside the guild. Take 
some bookmarks with you and the raff le quilt and 
sell t ickets.  The quilt is so beautiful, it sells itself . It 
isn?t hard to do!! 

We are stil l gladly accepting products for Stock the 
Shop.  Make up several goodies and give them to 
Nora Krein. 

Please bring your unwanted fat quarters and fat eighths 
and give them to Betty Workman so we can sell them at 
the show. 

See or call Lori Jones if  you would like to have one or 
more quilts appraised for insurance purposes or just 
because you?re curious about its history.

If  you already know what area you want to help out with 
during the show, give Joe Ann Reaves a call and let her 
know where to sign you up. You CAN sign up for more 
than one activity. They are ALL fun! Talking about 
volunteering ? we need a couple people to help during 
set up to sit and sort out S-hooks and chains.  Suzanne 
Kittrell could use some help with putting the signage out 
along the road. 

Keep distributing ?bookmarks? with information about 

our show wherever you go. Pass them out to your friends 
and family. Take posters to businesses you frequent and 
ask if  they will post it for you. We want everyone to know 
that a great quilt show is coming!! 

We are going to have Door Prize baskets during the show. 
Vendors can either provide an entire basket, or donate to 
a basket. Charlotte Ralston has agreed to be the organizer 
of the baskets. If  you would like to help Charlotte gather 
up the goodies, please give her a call. Now THAT would 
be a FUN job!!! 

Here is a list of the various activit ies going on in 
preparation for the quilt show and how our many 
volunteers are making it happen. If  you have any 
questions about any of the activit ies, or better yet, would 

like to volunteer to help out, please give 
these ladies a call. They would welcome 

your help!!! Their numbers are listed 
in the membership booklet. 

- Small Quilt Auction ? Therese 
Ramsey 

- Raff le Tickets ? Barb Hancock, 
Marge Langanke or Betty Workman 

- Raff le Quilt Social Calendar ? 
Stella Day, keeps the quilt, its 

social calendar and she is centrally 
located in Springdale 

- Stock the Shop ? Nora Krein 
- Fat Quarters and Fat Eighths ? Betty Workman 
- Alice McElwain Quilt Appraiser ? Lori Jones 
-  Advertising/Publicity ? Adele Atha and Nora Krein 
- Quilt Shop ? Carol Parrish and Sandy Vetter 
-  Quilt ing Treasures /  Bed Turning ? Jo Ann Collier, 

Donna Alsobrook and Linda Hancock 
- Signage:  Inside & Out ? Suzanne Kittrell 
- Special Exhibit:  Miniature Quilts ? Liz Ewing 
- Special Exhibit:  String Quilts ? Paula Mariedaughter 

and Joan Beyette 
- Special Exhibit:  Antique Quilts ? Linda Hancock 
- Special Exhibit:  Modern Quilts ? Therese Ramsey 
- Volunteer Sign-Up ? Joe Ann Reaves 

We are almost there!!!! We are going to have one 
FANTASTIC show!!! 

Quil t  show is  
days  away!

QUILT SHOW NEWS
 by diane cr andel l  -  Quil t  show chair
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We want to display your string pieced quilt at our April 10th & 11th quilt show in our special 
exhibit called, 

Strings and Things: Creative Scrap Quilts. 

Please let us borrow your string quilt! 
Whether it?s made from selvages, 

blue jeans, chunky scraps, sewn over 
newspapers or foundation pieced, we 
want a wide variety. Each will expand 

our ideas on how to use all our 
scraps.

 Fancy or plain, old or new? bring 
your string quilt to our April guild 

meeting. We will take good care of it. 

STRING PIECED QUILT DISPLAY
 a not e f r om Joan  Beyet t e & Paul a Mar iedaught er

I have 42 quilts turned in for the auction as of right now. 
The deadline to turn in quilts is at the March QUILT meeting. 
I know there are several quilts that will be turned in at that 

t ime, and I thank you! If  you haven't made one yet there stil l 
is t ime to participate!!! Last year we had around 80 quilts to 
auction off  and I'd l ike to be closer to that number for this 

show.  

Now that your quilts are registered for the show, start 
sewing again, and think small!   

It 's going to be a great fundraiser! 

SMALL QUILT AUCTION
a not e f r om t her ese r amsey
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You can run but you can?t hide! Diane Crandell has already told you she won?t let me do any arm 
twisting this time but she didn?t say I couldn?t threaten if  need be!  

Several of you have signed up at our meetings but we?re a long way from our goal. We have a 
place for everybody and we need your help to make this a wonderful show. The sign-up sheets 
will be listed in hourly time slots. If  you want to work an hour at Admissions, shop, then work 
another hour at White Gloves instead of a two hour shif t then we can work it out. You?ll need time 
for shopping, too! We need volunteers for Quilt Show Set-Up, Quilt Show Tear Down, Quilt 
Hanging, Admissions, White Gloves, Donation Quilt, This ?N That Shoppe, Small Quilt Auction 
Set-Up, Small Quilt Auction and Volunteer Table. We will also have an Available to Fill In l ist. We 
will have chairs for White Gloves volunteers. YOU WILL RECEIVE FREE ADMISSION TO THE QUILT 
SHOW FOR ONE DAY IF YOU WORK A TOTAL OF 4 HOURS.  Time f lies when you?re having fun! 

Please call me at 925-7001 or 619-9204 so you can get your favorite time to volunteer. You can 
also email me at JoeAReaves@aol.com.  

Thank you!

 QUILT SHOW VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
 a not e f r om j oe ann r eaves -  vol unt eer  chair

UFO Challenge Winners will be announced and gif ted at the 
March Guild Meeting. Gif ts will be awarded on number 

completed; plus, we will have a drawing for the President?s 
Award!

Stock the Shop: You may give items for this right up until 
Quilt Show! Remember, for every item submitted, your 

name is entered for a drawing. Multiple gif ts will be given. 
Get your quilts turned in by midnight the 20th of March, 
and then stitch for Stock the Shop. The drawing for Stock 

the Shop will be at the April Guild Meeting. Just a reminder, 
YOU will want to shop at the Quilt Show ? you members 

have donated awesome items. I?m sure you have forgotten 
plus I?ve not taken time to show you all donations. Invite 

your friends, family and enemies to shop at the show! 

UFO AND STOCK THE SHOP
a not e f r om nor a kr ein
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Tomorrow's Heirlooms XV 

QUILT SHOW  

April 10-11, 2015 

Friday (9:00-6:00) & Saturday (9:00-4:00)

Benton County Fairgrounds 

7640 Regional Airport Blvd - Bentonville, AR 72712 

$$7 Admission - Children under 12 Free 
(visit the blogsite below for a $1.00 off  coupon) 

Sponsored by Q.U.I.L.T. of Northwest Arkansas 
www.quiltguildnwa.edublogs.org 

- 450+ Quilts 
- Small Quilt  Auct ion (Saturday 1pm)
- Guild Bout ique 
- Bed Turnings (Friday & Saturday) 

- Vendor Mall 
- Quilt  Appraiser 
- Special Exhibits (Ant ique, Modern, 

Miniature & Str ing Quilts) 

Designed by 
Joan Beyette,  Blocks 
by Guild Members, 
Quilted by Darlene 

Szabo, Bound by Paula 
Mariedaughter

Raffle Quilt
"Abundance"

Tickets:                                
$1 each or 6/$5

Drawing Saturday 3pm
(approx) 

http://www.quiltguildnwa.edublogs.org/


Q.U.I.L.T Guild Meeting
St. Thomas Episcopal Church, Springdale, AR
February 26, 2015

Vice President David Moran called the meeting to order 
at 7:00 p.m. and welcomed 80 members, 11 visitors and 2 
new members.

Vice President David also welcomed our vendor 
Rebecca's Quilt Shop from Kansas, OK

Sunshine and Shadows:
Cindy Peters' mother passed away
Barbara Hamernik's mother had surgery and is recovering 
nicely
Donna Murray's husband is in the hospital

Upcoming Programs - Nora Krein 
March 26, 2015 - What Now, Kate Eelkema
April 23, 2015 - open
May 28, 2015 - Airing of the Quilts

Tonight's Program: Strut Your Stuff

Nora started out the meeting presenting 
three surprise gif ts for three lucky 
members.... she stated that she has to make 
time to quilt so the f irst surprise was a 
timer, this meant that you had 5 minutes in a 
room to do everything needed and you couldn't 
leave til l the time is up; the second surprise was 
cuticle oil f rom Japan for your cuticles won by Roberta 
Harris; and the third was Pattern Sew Journal to 
document your work, patterns, etc. won by Janet Brown. 

Strut Your Stuff  - Hobbies Other Than Quilt ing by Guild 
Members

1). Kathy Drexler is a new member to quilt ing but her f irst 
hobby was Cross Stitching which she began over 35 years 
ago. She is a retired nurse and creates two dimensional 
cross stitch, earliest was Pilgrim Hall. She brought several 
pieces of her beautiful needlework for everyone to see. 
Kathy mentioned that most people used embroidery 
hoops but this just stretches the cloth and leaves dirt 
whereas she uses dowels and rolls up the piece as she 
stitches. She takes the patterns and enlarges the sections 
she is going to work on. Her f irst piece stitched 35 years 
ago stil l hangs in her Laundry Room, and she has made 
one for each new grandchild she has. She puts her cross 
stitching on many items such as aprons, placemats, 
virtually anything. She closed her portion of the program 
by tell ing us she's had years of enjoyment out of cross 
stitch and now she is enjoying quilt ing too.

2.) Donna Murray is with her husband at the hospital and 
couldn't attend and give her program. 

3.) Therese Ramsey - her hobby other than quilt ing is 
making Stained Glass Artwork. She became fascinated 
with colors and textures of the glass she saw when she 
was in a litt le shop in Overland, Kansas. She started 
quilt ing in early 80's but stained glass around 2000. She 
took a class and worked there for about 7 years. She does 
a variety of styles, foiled copper wrapped glass, leaded 
glass, and she loves the English Panels. She brought 
several of her beautiful pieces and discussed each one. 
Therese said it takes time to cut, grind, lead, foil and 
solder a piece and your tools can make all the dif ference. 

Nora thanked Kathy and Therese for their programs and 
showing us their other hobby! 

Next month Nora will announce the winner of the 
UFO Challenge.

Also next month don't forget your stock the 
shop items.

Newsletter - Cassie Robinson
Don't forget our contest, name the 
newsletter! On Monday, March 9th have 
your entries to her, then they will be 
narrowed down by the board. Then at the 

next meeting we will have names on jars 
and you will be able to vote on the name! The 

winner of the contest will receive a $25 gif t 
card! 

Reminders:
Great American Quilt Show runs til l May this year in Litt le 
Rock.
Calico Cut-Ups - March 23
Pieces and Patches - March 2 & 16 1pm trunk show, Robin 
Bodishbaugh, Liz Ewing
Modern Quilt Guild - March 17, 6:30pm, Har-Ber Meadow 
Community Center, Springdale
Retreat - Missouri Star Quilt Company, July 9-12, stil l 
spaces for $180 ea.
New LongArm Group - Up In Arms, 2nd Wednesday, March 
11th, Rogers Library Community Room. This is a meeting 
along with show and tell.
National Quilt ing Day - March 21st, Clarity Pointe 
Fayetteville. We need 2-3 people to attend and show 
patients quilts.
Itty Bitty Quilts - meets the 2nd Saturday of each month 
at NTI
Material girls - Therese Ramsey, collaborative quilt, Grace 
Grame drew up the pattern and Therese quilted it. 

Febr uar y 2015

GUILD MEETING MINUTES
submit t ed by r ose l awr ence
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Continued...



Quilt Show - Diane Crandell 
Next month is the show, reminder. Friday, March 6th is 
the deadline for your photos, registration and checks. 
This had to be mailed and postmarked by this date! 
Don't forget to print off  a ID tag for back of quilts for each 
quilt entered, along with the quilt pick up forms.
Therese Ramsey and Grace Grame volunteered to f il l the 
display at the Rogers Library. This display will be there 
until April 12th.
Adele asked that members take bookmarks and f lyers and 
put up at work and share this information on your 
Facebook and all social medias you can. 

The appraiser has 11 slots f il led and 22 slots open. $35 
dollars for a written report.

Ribbons are complete! We want to thank Diana and Ralph 
Haseman, and the Itty Bitty Quilt Committee for making 
the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place ribbons and Debbie Moore for 
donating the fabric. We also wish to thank Sharon Phill ips 
for making the Best of Show, Judges Choice and Viewers 
Choice ribbons and Sager Creek for donating that fabric.

Nominating Board of Directors Committee - Chair Joe 
Ann Reeves, Rosie Davis, Jo Ann Collier

The Slate of Off icers are:
President: Kathy Garringer
Vice President: David Moran
Secretary: Rose Lawrence
Treasurer: Rosanna Juergens
Quilt Show Chair: Roxanne Birchard

Business Meeting:
Debbie Wheeler made a motion to approve the minutes 
from the December 2014 and January 2015 meetings as 

printed in the newsletter and Nora Krein made the 
second. This was approved by members.

Betty McKee made the motion to approve the treasurers 
report from December 2014 and January 2015 as 
presented in the newsletter, Roberta Harris made the 
second. This was approved by members.

Jeannie Schneider made a motion to accept the 
Nomination Board of Directors, Pam Adams made the 
second. This was approved by members.

Membership & Door Prizes - Mattie Sweat
Special thanks to Rebecca's Quilt Shop from Kansas, 
Oklahoma for being our vendor tonight and for donating 
two gif t certif icates for door prizes.

Two gif t certif icates went to: Karen Harmony and Ray 
Vander
Cross Stitch Samplers provided by Kathy Drexler went to 
the following people: Grace Grame, Diane Crandell, Paula 
Mariedaughter, Joy White, Natalie McRoy, Roxanne 
Birchard, and Diane Haseman.

Thanks to the February birthdays for tonight's snacks and 
to the Kitchen Committee. 

Next Board meeting is: Monday, March 2nd, 5:45 pm at 
Wendy's in Springdale.

Next Q.U.I.L.T. Guild meeting is: Thursday, March 26th, 
2015

This meeting was adjourned at 8:40pm followed by Show 
& Tell.
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Q.U.I.L.T. Guild Board Meeting
Wendy's in Springdale 
Monday, March 2, 2015 

President Kathy Garringer called the meeting to order at 
6:00 p.m. 

Those present were: Kathy Garringer, Betty McKee, 
Janice Berry, Barbara Hamernik, Nora Krein, 
Diane Crandell and Rose Lawrence. 

Treasurer's Report ? Barbara Hamernik 
presented the f inancial report and 
budget. Barbara listed on her f inancial 
report a breakdown of the income and 
expenses for the month. The Raff le Quilt 
is going well in sales.  The Vendor Booths 
are full for the Quilt Show. On the 
Program Expense, this will be prorated 
later on the amount spent in the dif ferent 
areas. The board approved the f inancial report 
and current budget presented.    

Newsletter:  Information needs to be sent to Cassie 
Robinson no later than the 12th of the month to get in 
the newsletter. She has a list of all names sent in for the 
Contest "Name the Newsletter". Cassie will forward the 
complete list of entries to the board to narrow down and 
at the next Guild meeting you will be given an 
opportunity to vote for your favorite from among that 
l ist.       

Programs and Speakers ? Nora Krein 

March 26th, 2015 ? Quilt Show Judge Kate Eelkema 
Now What - "Finishing School for your Quilt" 

Vendors ? Betty McKee 

March meeting ? Piece of Heaven, Mountainburg, AR 

Cuddly Quilts for Kids ? Janice Berry/Diana Gilchrist, Lou 
McClellan: Janice reported that from May of 2014 to 
present they have given away 120 quilts. She also 
reported that NTI gave her a date of Saturday, May 2nd 
that might work for a baby workshop.  

Kitchen Committee: We need to f ind some members to 
replace the current committee who wish to be taken off . 

Quilt Show 2015 ? Diane Crandell 

Diane reported everything is going well and at this time 
we have 186 quilts entered. Deputy Mark Wibert from the 
Benton County Sherif f 's Off ice volunteered himself  and 
other off icers to help with the set up and tear down.  
Since we are a non-prof it they are will ing to do this and 
all they asked is that we feed them.  We need to be 
thinking of places that can cater the food. We also will 

need members to bring ladders to help with the 
setup/ take down of the quilts. Make sure to put your 
names on the ladders if  you do bring them. There might 
be a possibil ity of needing extra folding tables too with 
all the items we have for the show. Small Quilt Auction 
has 42 quilts as of meeting in February, last year we had 
around 80. 

 Stock the Shop ? Nora Krein 

We are stil l taking items, even up to show day, 
so bring things at the meeting and also to the 
show to sell. At this time we have over 500 
items to sell. If  you have any plastic 
shopping bags you don't want, we can use 
them here.   

Retreat to the Hills ? Toni Fenton, Jennie 
Wehrenberg No update at this time.  

Sunshine and Shadows:

LoVina Payton is back in the hospital for testing
Donna Murray's husband is getting more testing 

Super Saturday Sew-In ?  Amy Rollins 

Ozark Folkways ? Kathy Garringer: This place is in 
Winslow and they offered a quilt ing day. This is a 
non-prof it and has always been for folk art. Great place to 
visit and check out. It has a large room to use, would 
make a great place for a Super Saturday Sew In. If  you 
haven't had a chance to check it out, it is work the trip. 

Other Business: 

Soldiers On - Service Dogs and Vests for Vets:  Kathy 
Garringer mentioned that Jack Jones wants to attend our 
meeting and take a few minutes to ask if  some of our 
members might want to sew some dog capes and vests 
that will be made from soldier's uniforms. 

Fat Quarter Frenzy ? Roxanna Juergens 

This will come back in June. June will be Flowers and 
Summer  

Reminders: 

Four State Quilt Association:  no date has been set yet 

Bus Trip: June 2015 ? no update on this. 

Jenny Doan Retreat: Missouri Star Quilt Company in 
Hamilton, MO. 

28 have paid, 2 are pending. 

Board meeting adjourned at 7:21 p.m. 

Febr uar y 2015

GUILD BOARD MEETING MINUTES
submit t ed by r ose l awr ence
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AREA EVENTS D aisy Patch Quilt Club

1st Annual Quilt Show

April 24-25, 2015

Quilt Raff le and Door Prizes

Admission $5

Cleburne County Fairgrounds 
Education & Commercial Buildings

Heber Springs, AR
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LOCAL GUILDS & SMALL GROUPS

when:

wher e:

who:

2nd Wednesday of the 
Month, 1pm - 3pm

Community Room, 
Rogers Public Library

Carol Osburn, 
806-220-4007

NWA 
Up In Arms 

Longarm Guild 

when:

wher e:

who:

1st Monday of the Month, 
12:30pm (lecture); 3rd 

Monday of the Month, 10am 
(workshop)

First Presbyterian 
Church, Rogers

Mary Beth Fairchild, 
mbqf@aol.com

Pieces and 
Patches

Shiloh 
Quilters

when:
1st Thursday of the 

Month, 6pm

wher e:

Jones Center, Room 136, 
Springdale

Calico 
Cut-Ups

when:
4th Monday of the 

Month, 1pm

wher e:
First United Methodist 

Church, Bella Vista

when:

wher e:

who:

1st Saturday of the Month, 
9:30am - 3pm

 (bring a sack lunch)
First United Methodist 
Church, Siloam Springs 

Debbi Moore, 
479-248-7499 or 

email 
dmoore@nwti.edu

Dogwood Quilters

when:

wher e:

who:

3rd Monday of the 
Month, 6:30pm

United Lutheran Church, 
Bella Vista

Michele Lee Clark, 
michelemmc@cox.net

Nyte Time Quilters

what : For new or experienced 
quilters

Modern

when:
3rd Tuesday of the 

Month, 6pm

wher e: Rogers Public Library, 
Rogers

who: Therese Ramsey, 
therese.ramsey@gmail.com

when:

wher e:

who:

2nd Saturday of the 
Month, 9:30am

Northwest Technical 
Institute (NTI), Springdale

Liz Ewing, 
liz1111ewing@gmail.com

I tty Bitty Quilt 
Committee

what :
Emphasis on minatures. 
foundation paper piecing

when:

wher e:

who:

3rd Friday of the Month, 
9am

Rogers Public Library, 
Rogers

Liz Ewing, 
liz1111ewing@gmail.com

Scrappy Ladies

what : Emphasis on scrap quilting

Loose 
Threads

when:
1st Wednesday of the 

Month, 9am

wher e: Washington Co. Extension 
Office, Fayetteville

who: Carol Parrish, 
mtcomfort@cox.net


